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Bend FC Makes History with First-Ever Girls Academy Weekend 

We are thrilled to announce that this coming weekend, the Bend FC 2012 Girls Premier and 
2013 Girls Premier teams will make Bend FC history as they take part in the Girls Academy 
Aspire Regional Event in Provo, Utah. 

This marks a historic milestone for Bend FC — our first official Girls Academy weekend — 
and an exciting step forward for our club and our female athletes. We are incredibly proud of the 
players, coaches, and families who have helped make this moment possible. 

Let’s all come together to wish Coach Kelly, Coach Greg, and both of our teams the best of 
luck as they represent Bend FC and Central Oregon on this new stage. Go show what Bend FC 
soccer is all about — teamwork, passion, and excellence! 

 

What is the Girls Academy Aspire League? 

The Girls Academy (GA) Aspire League is a newly launched, second-tier competitive platform 
(established in 2025) created to develop and showcase elite girls’ players and clubs across the 
nation. Aspire serves as a merit-based pathwayto the GA’s top-tier platform, offering: 

●​ High-intensity regional competition 
●​ College recruiting exposure through showcase events 
●​ Developmental structure for second teams within GA clubs and for independent clubs 

aiming to progress within the GA system 

This opportunity represents Bend FC’s continued commitment to providing players with elite 
developmental experiences and pathways to the next level of competition. 

 

Good luck to our 2012 and 2013 Girls Premier teams — and go Bend FC! 

#BendFC #GirlsAcademy #AspireLeague #BendFCProud #CentralOregonSoccer 
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